Hello,

My name's Adam and I work for Thrive Manchester. We are a charity based in Wythenshawe and are working with other organisations in the community, including Manchester City Council and the NHS, looking at the effect of Covid 19. 

As we exit lockdown, we are trying to find out what help is currently in place for families and what is needed. We have created a small, simple to complete questionnaire so we can try and find out what help is needed in the community. It takes just one minute to complete. 

I would really appreciate it if you could share this questionnaire with families in your school either through your social media channels or any other way you communicate with families.  

The following link can be used to access the questionnaire http://bit.ly/3w89qh4
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